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Boil water advisory lifted for Saint-Bruno-de-Montarville 
 
 

Saint-Bruno-de-Montarville, April 19, 2024 – The City of Saint-Bruno-de-Montarville confirms that the boil water advisory in effect 
on its territory since April 17 has now been lifted, effective today, April 19, at 12:45 p.m. 

The tests carried out on the network over the last 24 hours, in accordance with the rules laid down by the Public Health Department, 
show that the water is fit for consumption. 

Residents no longer need to boil their water before consumption. 

The City would like to thank all residents for their understanding and cooperation. It would also like to take this opportunity to invite 
residents who have not yet done so to sign up for its automated emergency messaging system: stbruno.ca/securite-civile. 

For more information: stbruno.ca 
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